
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Common Council of the City of Terre Haute, Indiana has cancelled their 

Regular Meeting scheduled on April 4, 2024 at 6:00 P.M.  The ordinances and resolutions originally 

scheduled to be heard on April 4, 2024 will be heard during the Regular Meeting scheduled on April 11, 

2024 at 6:00 P.M.  The meeting will be held in the City Hall Courtroom, 17 Harding Avenue, Terre 

Haute, Indiana. The ordinances and resolutions are on file in the Office of the City Clerk and available to 

view online at www.TerreHaute.In.Gov 

 

 

 

Michelle Edwards 

City Clerk 

 

 


